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11 11INT. DETECTIVE OFFICE - DAY

Sophia is in the office waiting for Capt. Stone to enter.

She see's a file on his desk that doesn't have a name on it. 
right when she reaches for it the Capt. walks in.

CAPT. STONE
How can I help you?

This startles Sophia.

The captain walks around to the front of his desk.

Sophia extends her hand to shake his.

SOPHIA
You must be Captain Stone?

They shake hands.

CAPT. STONE
Depends on who's asking.

They share an uncomfortable laugh.

SOPHIA
I'm here to talk about the Olivia 
Brown case.

CAPT. STONE
(Thinking)

Olivia Brown?

SOPHIA
Yes, Also known as Star.

CAPT. STONE
Oh, yes. The young prostitute.

SOPHIA
Excuse me?

CAPT. STONE
That case is close to being closed. 
It's been ruled a suicide.
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SOPHIA
I don't think so. She would never do 
something like that.

CAPT. STONE
How do you know Ms...??

SOPHIA
Ms. Stinson... I'm with the bureau for 
investigations.

CAPT. STONE
Hmmm... That's strange. I wasn't aware 
the feds had an interest in this 
case..

SOPHIA
Well the case just fell into my lap.

CAPT. STONE
Well, how do you know that this young 
lady wouldn't off herself?

SOPHIA
Well for one, the lack of 
investigation that was done and the 
circumstances surrounding it.

CAPT. STONE
You sure do know a lot considering 
this case just "fell into your lap".

SOPHIA
The men that she was with are alleged 
crooks and this need to be looked into 
further. Just because this young lady 
led an alternative lifestyle does not 
mean her life is any less important.

CAPT. STONE
Listen.... You are wasting your time. 
Go back to wherever you came from. We 
got it handled.

SOPHIA
No disrespect captain, but apparently 
you don't.

CAPT. STONE
(Pause for a second)

(CONTINUED)
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Are we finished here?

SOPHIA
(Frustrated)

I guess we are.... For now. I'll be 
seeing you again captain.

CAPT. STONE
I hope not under these circumstances.

Sophia gives a half smile and walks out.

Captain picks up the phone and dials a number.

CAPT. STONE
(On the phone)

We may have a problem.


